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Members Meeting 

 April 5, 2016 

At 

Roosters 

 

124 Marketplace Dr, Lexington, 

 (off Man of War, just west of 

Nicholasville rd.) 

Social time will begin at 6:00 p.m.  

Food, beer and wine are available for 

purchase. 

The meeting starts at 7:00 p.m. 

April birthdays 

Samson John 15-Apr 
Miller Lauren 21-Apr 
Monzingo Catherine 25-Apr 
Cooley Nick 3-Apr 
Golda Kelly 12-Apr 
Brandon Mary 21-Apr 

 

 

 



2016 SKI SEASON! 

 

 

 
Twenty LSSC'ers travelled to Snowmass, CO this past Feb 6 - 13 for an excellent week of skiing and 
snowboarding.  The week before our arrival, the Aspen/Snowmass area received over 3 feet of snow.  While 
we were there, we had nothing but blue skies.  The high temperatures early in the week were about 32 
degrees, rising to highs in the mid-40's by the end of the week.  Spring skiing in February. 
 
The trip logistics worked well. Having direct flights between Louisville and Denver was a terrific choice.  The 4-
hr bus ride to/from Snowmass was okay.  Our lodging turned out to be in a great location, about 100 yards 
from the base of the Elk Camp Gondola and Village Express lifts, and about 75 yards from the transit center 
where we caught shuttle buses to Aspen and Aspen Highlands. 
 
The group was a mixture of long-time members, a few from the Santa Fe branch of the club, and several new 
members.  We especially want to thank Robert Smyth, Rose Glasser, Terry Carrico, and Marshall Glover for 
joining the club and coming with us.  We hope that they will join us on future trips! 
 

 

 
 
 

Lssc trip to Snowmass, co. 
 
 

The 2016 OVSC and LSSC trips are now 
completed and were a great success!!!  
 Thanks to all the trip leaders for their 
hard work and to Howard Glauert, EVP 
for trip planning and obtaining vendor 
proposals. 
 
Plans for 2017 are underway! 
 



A big thank you to Chris Chrisman and Joe and Peggy Mann for organizing and hosting get-togethers: Chris for 
the Super Bowl and KY BB game watch parties; Joe and Peggy for the pizza party on Thursday. 
 
Our only injury was a strained MCL suffered by Dan Geiger on his 5th day of skiing.  Since then, he has been 
spotted skiing in Austria, so he seems well on the way to recovery. 
 
Overall, everyone had a great time.  Hopefully we can get the group back together next year (and recruit a few 
more to join us) to go on another trip.   
 
Ray Clark, Trip Leader 

 

2016 SKI RACING 
 

 

 

RACING SEASON ENDS WITH THE NASTAR NATIONAL CHAMPIONSHIP 

in Colorado March 24-27 

 

 
good luck ovsc - lssc 

skiiers!!! 
 

 



 Social 

 

REMINDER:     SKI CLUB SOCIAL 

 

APRIL 1, 2016                                             
Time: 6:30 pm 
 
 
 47 Beers on tap                                                                                
65+ Bourbons/Whiskies 

 

 
Pazzo’s Pizza Pub 

385 S. Limestone 
Lexington, KY 
859-255-5125 

Downstairs Bar 
Hand-tossed pizza, calzones, sandwiches, soup & salad are available 
for purchase 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 

 

 

 



MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!                     

 

 

 

 

 

MAY (date forthcoming) 

7:05 pm 

 

Whitaker Bank Ballpark 

207 Legends Ln, Lexington, KY 40505 

 

 

 

  

 

HAVE YOU EVER WANTED 

TO ATTEND A LEGEND’S 

BASEBALL GAME??  

Join LSSC members for a 

group outing….. 

 

 



 

Board Notes         

               
CALL FOR NOMINATIONS 

 

 

         

 

 

 

Are you interested in 

serving on the LSSC 

board?? Nominations can 

be submitted prior to - or 

at - the April Meeting. A 

slate of candidates will be 

presented at the meeting 

and voting will take place. 

If you plan to nominate 

someone else, please 

check with them prior to 

submitting their name.  

You can nominate 

yourself! Please submit 

nominations to Janet 

Jones (president-elect) at 

jgjones@uky.edu.  

mailto:jgjones@uky.edu


The draft ballot below includes those members, to date, who have agreed to have their 

names placed in nomination for the selected positions. 

BALLOT 2017 LSSC BOARD POSITIONS 

Board Position Candidate(s) 
PRESIDENT – ELECT Dan Geiger 

SECRETARY Dale White 

EXEC VP Howard Glauert 

TREASURER Charlie Lisle 

SOCIAL Linda Gorman 

MEMBERSHIP Cecile McKinney 

WEB MASTER David Morrison 

NEWSLETTER Annette Riehle 

 

 

The next board meeting will be held April 13, 2016 at Linda Gorman’s house. Members may attend any 

meeting of the board by notifying any board member in advance. Contact Linda at lsgorm0@uky.edu for 

directions if you would like to attend. 

 

 

LSSC Officers and Directors 
2015-16 

PRESIDENT - LINDA GORMAN 
lsgorm0@uky.edu 

MEMBERSHIP-CECILE MCKINNEY 
cilkyus@yahoo.com 

PAST PRESIDENT - JANET GRAHAM JONES 
jgjones@uky.edu 

WEB MASTER-DAVID MORRISON 
davidaaronmorrison@gmail.com 

SECRETARY-DAN GEIGER 
dangeiger17@gmail.com 

NEWSLETTER- ANNETTE RIEHLE 
asr817@windstream.net 

EXEC VP-HOWARD GLAUERT 
hglauert@uky.edu 

RACING-DIANNA MILLER 
hagski@aol.com 

TREASURER-CHARLIE LISLE 
clisle1512@aol.com 

PRESIDENT-ELECT- JANET GRAHAM JONES 
jgjones@uky.edu 

SOCIAL - JANET GRAHAM JONES 
jgjones@uky.edu  
 

                LSSC website: www.lexskisports.org 

mailto:clisle1512@aol.com

